
 

 

 
2 March 2020 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Re: Election of Parent Governor 
 

The votes for our Parent Governor election have been counted and we are delighted to 
announce that Mr Roger Fernandes has now been elected as our new Parent Governor. Mr 
Fernandes won the election with 59% of the vote. 

We would like to thank everyone who supported the school by standing for election and to all of 
those who took the time to cast their vote. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
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